
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
APPLICANT:  Brick Township Municipal Utilities Authority 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the above entity is applying to the Division of Land Use Regulation at the New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) for the renewal of their Freshwater Wetlands General Permit #1 
for the maintenance of numerous existing sanitary easements located in wetlands or wetland buffers throughout the 
Township. 
 
PROJECT STREET ADDRESS: Various locations as described below: 
 
Block 212-9, Lot 1; Block 213.08, Lot 4; Block 378.44, Lots 1 to 3;  Block 378, Lot 4.02; Block 757, Lots 1, 4 & 5; 
Block 671, Lot 1.01; Block 701, Lots 6, 7, & 17; Block 670, Lots 4, 7, 9.01, 9.04, 10.01, & 10.02;  Block 400.02, 
Lot 4.04; Block 380.04, Lot 105; Block 382, Lots 6 & 7.02; Block 1386, Lots 6, 18 & 20; Block 1399, Lot 107: 
Block 382.33, Lots 81, 92 & 118; Block 755, Lots 4 & 37.02;  Block 741, Lot 1; Block 870.24, Lots 18 & 19; Block 
901.20, Lot 15; Block 902, Lot 15; Block 701, Lots 5, 6, 7, 9, & 17; Block 1421.07, Lot 8 & 18; Block 1426.01, 
Lots 7 & 8; Block 1421.03, Lots 11 to 20; Block 1421.08, Lot 2, 4.09 to 4.16; Block 1421.11, Lot 7; and 1427.09,  
Lot 10. 
 
MUNICPALITY: Brick    COUNTY: Ocean 
 
The rules governing the above permits and approvals are found in the NJDEP’s Freshwater Wetlands Protection Act 
Rules at N.J.A.C. 7:7A.  You can view or download these rules on the NJDEP Division of Land Use Regulation 
website at www.state.nj.us/dep/landuse, or you can find a copy of these rules in the county law library in your 
county courthouse. 
 
If you would like to inspect a copy of the application, it is on file at the Brick Township Municipal Clerk’s Office, 
or call the NJDEP at (609) 777-0454 to make an appointment to see the application at NJDEP offices in Trenton 
during normal business hours. 
 
The NJDEP welcomes any comments you may have on my application.  If you wish to comment on my application, 
comments should be submitted to the NJDEP in writing within 30 days after the Department publishes notice of the 
application on the DEP Bulletin.  However, written comments will continue to be accepted until the NJDEP makes a 
decision on the application.  Comments cannot be accepted by telephone.  Please submit any comments in writing, 
along with a copy of this notice, to: 
  

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Land Use Regulation 

Mail Code 501-02A 
P.O. Box 420 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625 
Attn: Ocean County Section Chief 

 
When the NJDEP has decided whether or not the application qualifies for approval under the Freshwater Wetlands 
Protection Act rules, NJDEP will notify the municipal clerk of the final decision on the application. 
 

      Questions about the application may be addressed to: 
Brick Township MUA 
1551 Highway 88 West 

Brick, NJ 08724 


